Mike J. Molina

From: Nicole Spalding <nicolenanea@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 2:12 PM

To: Mike J. Molina; Kelly King; Keani N. Rawlins
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-1

To whom it may concern,

I'am writing this email in support of Michele McLean as the future Planning Director for Maui County. She has done an
excellent job of overseeing her department and has always has an open door for the public to come and talk with her. As
a younger person it is nice to be able to come in and ask questions to someone with such knowledge and

get nessesary feedback to move forward.

| appreciate your consideration for Michele Mclean as Planning Director

Nicole Smith



